
 
 

 

 

 

 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager 
 
From: Amy P. Winn, CPA 
 Accounting Coordinator 
 
Date: April 21, 2015 
 
Re: Budget Amendment # 7 
 
 
The attached budget amendment is to allocate an additional payment received from Duke Energy 
for the Public Relations campaign related to the coal ash spill. A separate line item has been 
created to account for this revenue and the Economic Development Professional Services line 
item has been increased to account for the expenditures. 


